From: U.S. Citizenship and Immigration Services <uscis@public.govdelivery.com>

Sent: Wednesday, May 6, 2020 1:51 PM
To:
Subject: Workload Transfer Update

We transferred some of the following cases from the Vermont Service Center to the Nebraska Service Center and
from the California Service Center to the Texas Service Center:

e Form I-129, Petition for a Nonimmigrant Worker, for H-1B cap-subject petitioners requesting H-1B
nonimmigrant classification for FY 2021 (regular cap and advanced degree exemption)

We transferred some of the following cases from the California Service Center to the Vermont Service Center:

e Form I-129, Petition for a Nonimmigrant Worker, for petitioners seeking O and P nonimmigrant classification

Please visit our Workload Transfer Updates page for more information.

Please do not reply to this message. See our Contact Us page for phone numbers and e-mail addresses.
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